State Legislative Committee Meeting
March 14, 2018

State Legislative Trip to Sacramento, CA

On March 14, 2018, a quorum of the State Legislative Committee will arrive in Sacramento.
Meetings to discuss legislation related to Community Hospital, housing, great white shark
research, a state aerospace commission, and funding for homeless services will be discussed. The
State Legislative Committee will conclude their trip on March 14, 2018.

State Legislative Committee Attendees:
Councilmember Al Austin, Chair
Councilmember Lena Gonzalez, Vice Chair

City of Long Beach Staff Attendee:
Diana Tang, Manager of Government Affairs

Location:
California State Capitol Building

Meetings Requested by the State Legislative Committee for this trip:
Office of Speaker Anthony Rendon
Office of Senator Ricardo Lara
Office of Senator Steven Bradford
Office of Senator Janet Nguyen
Office of Assemblymember Patrick O’Donnell
Office of Assemblymember Mike Gipson



